
From: Sally Taylor <sally@faaa.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 4:59 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2020/03 
 
Dear Associate, 
Please bring the following to His Honour’s attention.  
  
The FAAA seeks to  vacate the Directions in AM2020/3. The FAAA is very keen to proceed however 
the virtual shut down of the Aviation Industry and safety precautions, social distancing make it 
difficult to collect statements.  
  
We are  fully engaged in trying to save cabin crew’s jobs, resources are fully expended on  that 
objective. 
  
I appreciate that the Commission may be keen to bring award modernisation proceedings to 
conclusion however seek your Honour’s views on vacating the current Directions and reviewing 
conditions at the beginning of May, 2020. 
  
Sincerely 
  
Sally  
Sally Taylor 
Industrial Officer 
FAAA 
International Division 
  
Flight Attendants' Association of Australia 
20 Ewan Street,  Mascot NSW 2020 
e: sally@faaa.net 
p: +61 2 8337 1111 
w: www.faaa.net 
  

 
In office Mon, Tues, Thurs,Frid. 
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